
Dear John 

 

We can confirm that both Network Rail and the owners of property adjoining (at 119 Lower 

Hague) have today been served Notice under Article 13.  Please find attached: 

 

 Copies of the covering letters addressed to each party (we would rather these did not 

appear on the public database) 

 A copy of the revised red line boundary 

 An area of the site enlarged to show full extent of visibility splays 

 A copy of the title plan showing the extent of the Applicants’ parents ownership. 

 

We trust that this is all clear, please do not hesitate to contact us if not. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Susan 

crowley associates PLANNING 

45 carr bank lane | sheffield  | s11 7fb 

 
www.crowleyassociates.co.uk 
 
(t): 07840 125762 
(e): susancrowley@crowleyassociates.co.uk 

 

http://www.crowleyassociates.co.uk/
mailto:susancrowley@crowleyassociates.co.uk

